
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  

 IFB #3160003586 – MICROFILM SERVICES 

 

In accordance with the Mississippi Public Procurement Board Office of Personal Service Contract 

Review Rules and Regulations, Section 3-301, the Department of Finance and Administration 

(DFA) has determined it is in the best interest of the State to cancel Invitation for Bids (IFB) 

#3160003586 for Microfilm Services. At this time, DFA believes that further research is required 

to determine the best method for archiving documents to satisfy the needs of the agency. 

Please contact the DFA Office of Procurement & Contracts via email at procurement@dfa.ms.gov 

with any questions.  
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